
 
 

Committee 4 Wagga is a not-for-profit, member funded network that is open to private, 
public and not-for profit organisations, businesses and individuals in the Wagga Wagga 

region. Our purpose is to support and promote the city to ensure accelerated population 
growth, to identify and implement opportunities that will enhance our cultural, social, 

business and economic prosperity and to provide a platform for community, business and 
government collaboration to effect positive change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

DATE 5/12/2023 

Media invitation to Land Monitor Report Launch 

 
Media outlets are invited to attend the launch of the 2023 Land Monitor Report. 
  
RDA Riverina has collaborated with Housing Industry Association Wagga and Committee 4 
Wagga to publish this essential study into land availability in our city and its surrounds. 
 
The report provides a valuable insight to the supply and demand of housing in Wagga. 
 
As has been the case in recent reports, the 2023 version shows Wagga is battling a housing 
crisis. Further details will be provided at the launch. 
 
An economics report on what the undersupply means for Wagga will also be unveiled. 
 
The media conference will be held at 1pm on Wednesday (December 6) on the corner of 
Gurwood and Shaw streets (adjacent to the Weissel Oval development in central Wagga). 
 
Representatives from RDA Riverina, HIA Wagga and Committee 4 Wagga will be available for 
interviews. 
 
Contact Committee 4 Wagga’s chief executive officer Scott Sanbrook on 0499 996 220 for 
any further information. 
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